
You're Invited to Our Gender Reveal Party! 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We are thrilled to announce that we are expecting a little bundle of joy! 

Join us to find out whether we will be welcoming a baby boy or girl! 

Event Details: 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Time: 2:00 PM 

Location: Our backyard (123 Baby Lane, Townsville) 

Come share in the excitement with us, enjoy some fun games, and delicious treats! 

Don't forget to wear your team colors! Blue for boy and pink for girl! 

Please RSVP by April 5, 2023, to (123) 456-7890. 

We can't wait to celebrate this special moment with you! 

Love,  

The [Your Last Name] Family 


